
Congratulations to North West Community Services

Spontaneous Volunteers Training - be a part of it

 A proud Chamber member making a real impact in our region.
We are delighted to acknowledge North West Community Services for
securing a NSW Government grant under the Supporting Spontaneous

Volunteers Program. This funding will allow them to deliver free training to
100 spontaneous volunteers, equipping locals with practical skills in first aid,
sandbagging, and emergency response — all delivered locally in Riverstone.

This recognition is well-earned. During the 2022 floods, North West
Community Services working with the Chamber led a powerful, coordinated
volunteer effort that provided immediate, on-the-ground support to those in

need, exemplifying a shining example of what it means to show up for your
community.

Now, they’re inviting business owners, staff, and residents to be part of this
next chapter.

As a Chamber, we know that local business has a vital role to play in
emergency response and long-term community resilience. Our economy is
not strong until our community is strong. Getting involved in this training
safeguards the networks, people, and places that make our region thrive.

We strongly encourage our members to take part in this opportunity for
their teams, their families, and their own development.

Training will run from July to December 2025.
 To register your interest:
 Phone: (02) 9627 3622

 Email: reception@nwcs.org.au

Let’s stand with North West Community Services as they continue to build a
safer, stronger, more connected community for us all.

#NWBCProud #CommunityResilience #RiverstoneStrong #VolunteerReady
#NorthWestCommunityServices #StrongerTogether


